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I have not made any reportable political donations in the past 2 years.
I accept the Department's disclaimer and declaration
I wish to lodge an objection to the incinerator to energy waste plant proposed by Veolia.

I am extremely concerned about the impact of the plume on Canberra and the surrounding
areas.

Thanks,






